
Parent SEND Survey - April 2022 
A big thank you to all the parents of children on the SEN register who completed the recent SEND Parent 
Survey.  We really appreciate you taking the time to give us feedback on what’s going well and could be 
better. 

Parents were asked to rate statements on a scale of 1-5 (a score of 4 or 5 indicates a positive score) 

I’d like to share with you the results... 

 

The results indicate that our aims are largely being realised; parents and school working together in 
partnership to meet the needs of the whole child. 

We are proud of our inclusive culture, relationships with parents, our passion for getting things right for the 
children.  We are continually trying to improve things further and in the academic year 22-23 we plan to 
further develop; pupil voice through new one page profiles, embed new assessment tools leading to tighter 
targets, further develop quality first teaching methods and the use of IT in supporting a range of needs and 
introducing precision teaching techniques. 

I’d like to thank all the parents for their continued support and collaboration, this strong partnership is 
enabling the children to thrive!  Thank you of course to the amazing children we serve! 

Joanna Kay 

(SENCO) 

 

 

 100% of parents gave a positive response for ‘The school values the views, wishes and feelings of 
children’,  

 100% of parents gave a positive response for ‘The school values the views, wishes and feelings of 
parents’ 

 100% of parents gave a positive response for ‘My child’s needs are well supported at school’ 
 100% of parents gave a positive response for ‘I am able to express my views in SEN review 

meetings and feel like I am working in partnership with the school to support my child’,  
 95% of parents gave a positive response for ‘My child is happy at school’  
 89% of parents gave a positive response for ‘My child is making good progress at school’. 

 

There were some lovely comments about what is going well 
including; 

 Feel very well supported for both our child and as 
parents and all staff are very approachable. 

 Always responsive to any issues or concerns. 
 Provision is of a high standard.  
 Our child is extremely well catered for. 
 Communication and listening to my child 
 You know the children and support them in a bespoke 

fashion that makes it just right for their individual 
needs.  

 We are delighted and really grateful for all the 
support we receive for both our children. 

 

There was also useful feedback on 
what could be improved further 
including; 

 To be able to go back into 
school so we could visit the 
wonderful sunflower room. 

 Use of equipment and 
software to enhance learning. 

 Ensuring no child sits a 
practise paper which is too 
challenging for them. 

 

 


